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Evidence-Based Disability and Disease Prevention for Elders:
Translating Research into Community-Based Programs

There is no registration fee to attend this workshop

WHEN: December 6-7, 2004
(begins at 8:30 a.m., December 6 and ends at 5:00 p.m., December 7)

WHERE: Allegro Hotel
171 West Randolph
Chicago, IL 60601
Tel: (866) 672-6143
Fax: (866) 846-5686

TRANSPORTATION: Two airports serve Chicago (O’Hare International and Midway Airport).
The Hotel Allegro is approximately 18 miles from O’Hare and 15 Miles
from Midway.  The Allegro does not provide transportation to and from
the airport.  Taxis and shuttles are available outside of the baggage claim
area.  The average fares from O’Hare are $21 for the Shuttle and $35 by
taxi.  From Midway, the average fares are $16 for the shuttle and $25 by
taxi.

TEAM REGISTRATION
APPLICATION DUE: October 22, 2004 (application must be complete, including team

members and background responses, to be considered)

DRESS: Casual (slacks, jeans and casual shoes). Please pack a sweater as 
meeting rooms can be cool.

USER LIAISON AND RESEARCH TRANSLATION PROGRAM WORKSHOP

To register,  FAX the registration payment form to  207-874-6505 before making your airline reservations.
For further information regarding registration, contact Laurie Belden at the National Academy for State
Health Policy (lbelden@nashp.org or 207-874-6524)

SPECIAL NOTE: The workshop notebooks are quite heavy (weighing about 8 pounds each).  We have
arranged with the hotel for Fed Ex pick-up for those participants who wish to ship their notebooks home.  If
you wish to ship, please bring a Federal Express shipping form complete with your Federal Express account
number or your credit card number and the plastic window to adhere to the box.  Boxes for shipment will be
provided.


